
Dear Parents and Carers within the Hillside community, 

Firstly, welcome back to school. We are really looking forward to the 
summer term at Hillside: new opportunities and new experiences. I 

would like to introduce Mrs Garner to you all. Mrs Garner is our acting 
Deputy Head Teacher this term. She has worked for the Active Learning 

Trust for 12 Years. I would like to thank Mrs Box for all her hard work 
and support since September and wish her all the best as she embarks 
on new adventures. Look out for Mrs Garner on the gate in the 

mornings( photo on page 2). 

Achieving Greatness Together’  please refer to page 2 for a summary 
of our key priorities this term. You will notice that parent voice continues 
to drive our school improvement. Recently, we received over 175 

responses from our parent survey. We are really pleased to read the 
positive feedback which includes:  Our next steps include ensuring that 

parents of children with SEND are fully aware of the support in place 
and continuing to showcase our actions which support an anti-bullying 
environment.  We use STOP at Hillside to support the children's 

understanding of bullying,  What is bullying? Several Times On
Purpose, Start Telling Other People. Please support our approach by 

letting us know straight away if your child mentions any concerns, We 
recognise that you play a vital role in preventing bullying and we value 
our partnership with you. Our contract tree staff diagram is on page 2. 

Next week, we are introducing, 'Zones of regulation' . Check the 

newsletter for more information. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Wass 











Sporting Success at Hillside 

On Thursday, our girls' football team played against 

Halifax Primary School. The girls showed incredible 

resilience and teamwork, finishing the game as a draw 

4-4 after being down 3-0 at half time. Well done girls! 

The girls played the game, representing Hillside Primary 

in our new football kit which has been kindly sponsored 

by Ipswich Dance Company. They have new classes 

starting in May at St Peter's church, Stoke park. Please 
see leaflet in this newsletter. 

Thank you to Ipswich Dance Company!









Key Diary Dates for Summer Term
 

WB 12th May – Year 6 SATS week 

20th May- Year 6 start swimming 

23rd May- Last day of the half term 

2nd June – Return to school 

24th June – Class photographs 

2nd July – Year 6 residential trip to 4th July 

11th July – Careers Day ( more details to follow) 

Week beginning 14th July – End of Year celebration 
week ( more details to follow) 

18th July – Last day of 24-25

Wednesday 3rd September – Children return to school 
More dates to follow!



Success really does start with attendance

We support first! 

We want every single one of our children to be an Attendance Hero:

Here

Everyday

Ready

On time

Target 24-25 96%

Whole School 93.15% 
Every day counts! 

5C1 100%, 3B 96.67%, 3R 96.43%, 6C 95.56%, 1D 95.51%, 6H 95.4%,        
4G 95.2%, R2 95%, 2M 94.44%, 2D 93.1%, 1A 92.95%, 4T 92.42%,          

5C2 90.8%, R1 88.89%, 4C 86.51%, 

If your child is not well enough to attend school please report this by 
phoning the Office on 01473 601402  option 1 from 7.30am. We MUST 

receive this information by 8.45am

Please support us in reducing the number of school days lost. 

A day off school means a day where learning is lost. 
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